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Notice of Change in Relation to the RMB Remittance Service on 
Fubon Business Online 

 
Effective from 21 December 2020, CNAPS Code will not be applicable in Fubon Business 
Online for RMB remittance service. Therefore, pre-existing RMB remittance setting or 
transactions making reference to CNAPS Code will be invalid. Customer may use SWIFT BIC 
Code for the Beneficiary Bank Code and Corresponding Bank Code. 
 
Should you have any enquiry, please visit the Bank’s website or contact our Fubon Business 
Online Customer Service Hotline at 2806 5062 during office hours*. 
 
*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm; Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 
 
Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited 
 
Remark: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the 
English version shall prevail.  
 


